
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

‘BROADCAST’ 
The 

Newsletter 14:    Friday 10th July 2020 
Dear Parents 
All children in school will be given their report on Friday 10th July. There is a page for you to comment and your 
child to also review the year. We usually collect these in. We can’t collect paper in at the moment. We would 
love you to post this comments page on See Saw. So that your privacy is protected teachers will not approve it. 
Therefore, other parents cannot view it. But, they will print it off and teachers will read your comments. Your 
time is very much appreciated. 
If your child is not in school you will be able to collect their report from Friday 10th July from the school office 
between 11am and 2.30pm.  Please be aware that sibling’s reports will be sent home with children attending. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

September Arrangements 

We are busy making preparations for full reopening in September. We are planning 
a new risk assessment that is compliant with updated Government guidelines. For 
your peace of mind I want to share some key facts: 

 Breakfast Club will be re-opening. To make a booking for the first week 
(Children start on Wednesday 2nd September) please email the school office 
with your request by Tuesday 1st September 12 o’clock lunchtime. We can 
then ensure we have sufficient staff and food. 

 Bookings for Week 2 onwards will be taken in the usual way. Booking forms 
are available from the school office. Sessions will continue to be charged 
at £4 a day. 

 Mrs Ward will contact you with further information about the Keep. 

Organisational arrangements for returning to school will be shared with you next 
week together with an outline of Key dates for the year 2020-21.  

 
We are able to share more music lessons with you from Mr Loveridge. 
Please enjoy these at home. We are very much hoping to offer music 
lessons again next year, as soon as it is safe to do so.  
 
Video 5 - https://youtu.be/Nolfc4SMrag     
 
Video 6 - https://youtu.be/v4xts1jOb-c 
 
Video 7 – https://youtu.be/iDpZeYjlH1o 
 
Video 8 – https://youtu.be/usxLABgR3UI 
 
Video 9 – https://youtu.be/I0YClLDddXc 
 
Video 10 – https://youtu.be/tTIRDOncfQA 

PLEASE 
ENSURE 
YOU STAY 
ON YOUR 
SPOT AND 
LEAVE 
SCHOOL 
FROM THE 
RIGHT EXIT. 
COVID HAS 
NOT GONE 
AWAY. 

Please ensure 
all reading 
books have 
been 
returned to 
school. Thank 
you 

Dates for 
your Diary. 
Friday 17th July 
Term Ends 2pm 
Tuesday 1st 
September- 
Staff INSET 
Wed 2nd 
September 
Whole School 
returns Yr 1-6 
 

Are you up for a fun reading 

challenge this summer? 

Join the Silly Squad and get rewards, 

play games and earn badges as you 

discover awesome books to read! 

Just follow the link below and create 

your own account to get started. 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.

uk/silly-squad-bc-landing 
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